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Action from Moray Council on 24 April 2024  
 

 

Agenda Item No: 4b 

Report Title Moray Play Sufficiency Assessment 2023 

Responsible Officer: Rowena MacDougall  

 

Information Sought: Response: 

 
Confirmation of when will the new 
play equipment at Banff Road be 
installed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The play area for the Banff Road development 
is within phase 2 of the site (18/01497/APP). 
This phase is currently under construction. 
Conditions require that the landscaping 
arrangements and the equipped play area are 
carried out inline with the landscaping and 
phasing plans. The play area should therefore 
be provided on completion of the phase.  

 

 

Once completed please return to committee.services@moray.gov.uk for 

publication on CMIS and circulating to Elected Members and copy in 

CMTadmin@moray.gov.uk  
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